
 
      

MORE BOUNCING FORWARD 

RESILIENT CHILDREN AND FAMILIES     

COMMUNITY CONSULTATION 
 

 Pause for Parenting  
Parents engage with each other and are introduced to practical 
ideas for supporting young children’s healthy development 
during 30-minute ZOOM chats. Conversations will focus on 
relationship building, attending to children’s feelings, 
responding to behaviors and more. Upcoming chats:  
June 18, 12:00pm: What’s my Child Trying to Tell Me?   
The Language of Behavior 
June 25, 12:00pm: Benefit Finding 
Ways to cope with disappointments 
July 2, 12:00pm: When Kindergarten Opens 
 Will my Child be Ready? 
 

 

 Reflective Review for Professionals 
Early childhood professionals share experiences, discuss challenges and identify 
ways to help families and children cope with stress and recover. Led by CRYC 
coaches these sessions occurring on Thursdays from 1:30pm - 2:30pm provide 
support through timely case consultation.  

 

 Responsive Practices  
Professionals are provided guidance in the use of specific best practice during a 30-minute 
ZOOM “bite-size” learning session. Upcoming sessions are offered in partnership with Joining 
Forces for Children:  
June 17, 1:30pm: Connecting with Families through Conversations 
June 24, 1:30pm: A Trauma-Informed Way to Return to Work 
July 8, 1:30pm: Stay Grounded – Being Good to Yourself 

 

 Learning Sessions 

Professionals have access to 2-hour Kentucky and Ohio Approved training on topics related to 
promoting protective factors and resilience for families and their children. Upcoming learning 
sessions include: 
June 30, 10:00am: Attuning to the Inner Child 
June 19, 12:30pm: Responding to Children in Crisis (CARE)  
July 7, 10:00am: Building Protective Factors 

   

 Resiliency Resources  

CRYC guidance documents and tools for promoting children’s social emotional wellness & 
strengthening family resilience.  

To learn more or register for any of the 

Bouncing Forward offerings call: 272.2800 

ext. 5000 or email: mlindner@costars.org 

The Consortium for 
Resilient Young Children 
(CRYC) has been a leader 
in the region for the last 
15 years in promoting the 
resilience and wellness of 
young children and their 
families. As we face the 
impacts of the COVID-19 
pandemic, it is our 
intention to lift up the 
resilience of our 
communities, families and 
young children  by coming 
together to share 
responsive practices and 
resources we will all need 
to BOUNCE FORWARD! 


